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Dear Parents, 
 
Cedar Mountain Schools is excited to announce that our district will again be 
participating in the SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM starting June 10, 2019. 
 
Every summer, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners with local 
organizations like our school to serve free meals.  It’s food that’s in, while school is 
out! 
 
WHERE:  Cedar Mountain Elementary School, 231 4th Ave. E. Franklin, MN 
WHEN:  Monday – Friday, starting June 10th – August 23rd.  No meals on July 4th 
MEAL TIMES:  Breakfast will be served from 8:30 – 9:00a.m. Lunch will be served 
from 11am – 12pm.   
WHO:  ALL local children, ages 18 and under are welcome!  There is NO SIGN-UP 
and NO COST, just show up for a delicious meal. 
Adults may purchase a Breakfast for $2.30 and a Lunch for $4.05. 
 
TRANSPORTATION:  Will be available for Morgan resident children from the MS/HS 
Main doors, based on participation.  Pick-up will be at 11:00am each day meals are 
being served and the bus will return after students have finished eating lunch, 
around 12:15pm.  There will be no transportation available for breakfast.   
 
For more information, contact Lori Hacker, Food Program Manager at Cedar 
Mountain Schools, 507-249-5990 or via email at lhacker@cedarmt.org. 
We are looking forward to seeing you all this summer! 
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